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23 August 2016 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
S6 UCAS Evening  
 
As intimated in the summer mailing we are holding an information evening for parents of S6 pupils 
who plan to move on to Higher Education.  
 
We believe that the Higher Education application process is a partnership between our pupils and 
their parents and look forward to seeing you on Monday 29th August from 7.00 to 8.00pm in the 
Atrium.  
 
The evening will include an overview of Higher Education entry requirements and provide 
information about the school’s UCAS preparation programme. There will also be an opportunity to 
ask any questions you may have about university applications. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

         
Claire Paterson 
Depute Head Teacher 

Boroughmuir High School 
Viewforth 
Edinburgh 
EH10 4LR 
Telephone: 0131 229 9703 
Fax: 0131 228 9185 
 

Email/website 
admin@boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk 
www.boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk 
 
David C Dempster BSc SQH 
Head Teacher 

BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL 
EDINBURGH 
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